
 
 
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

Belgrade, December 23rd 2020 

UniCredit Bank Serbia donates 30,000 euros to the National Health 
Insurance Fund 

  

In light of the current situation caused by the Covid-19 virus pandemic, UniCredit Bank Serbia has 
decided to donate 30,000 euros to the National Health Insurance Fund on behalf of the Bank and its’ 
clients and employees. The amount will be donated from funds traditionally intended for holiday gifts and 
event. This donation will enable the NHIF to purchase the equipment and materials necessary for the 
treatment of patients with the Covid-19 virus. 

On that occasion, the CEO of UniCredit Bank in Serbia, Feza Tan, stated: “This year, our priorities 
have changed. In addition to taking care of our employees and doing everything that is in our power to 
help our clients in successfully overcoming all the challenges this year has posed to us, it was important 
that we also make our contribution to the fight against the pandemic. That is why we have decided that 
instead of the traditional way of thanking everyone at the end of each business year, this December, we 
redirect all funds intended for gifts and celebrations to those who need help most at this moment. This 
way, we want to send a symbolic message that in solidarity of fighting for the same goal together, we can 
make a difference and always do the right thing. " 

At the beginning of April this year, UniCredit Bank Serbia donated 50,000 euros, in dinars, to the National 
Health Insurance Fund, as well as joined the initiative organized by UNICEF for the purchase of oxygen 
flow meters for the Clinical Center of Serbia. 

The health and well-being of our employees, clients and communities remain key priorities for UniCredit 
Bank in the future. 


